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2020-21 Final Premiums for Non-Medicare Retirees and COBRA Participants 

As announced in late May, the final monthly premiums for the plan year July 1, 2020 – 
June 30, 2021 will remain the same as the current plan year 2019-20. 

Non-Medicare Eligible Retiree Group Participants and Extended Coverage (COBRA) 
Participants will be mailed notification beginning today, June 16, informing them of the 
final premiums. Links to the notifications and final 2020-21 premiums are below. 

Non-Medicare Retiree Premium Notification 

Final 2020-21 Non-Medicare Retiree Monthly Premiums 

Extended Coverage (COBRA) Premium Notification 

Extended Coverage (COBRA) Final 2020-21 Monthly Premiums 

 
 

Please do not reply to this e-mail. You may send inquiries to the Office of Health 
Benefits mailbox at ohb@dhrm.virginia.gov  
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
          
 
 
          
 
 
          

http://www.dhrm.virginia.gov/docs/default-source/benefitsdocuments/ohb/retiree/non-medicare-premium-memo-61620.pdf?Status=Temp&sfvrsn=adc18da5_2
http://www.dhrm.virginia.gov/docs/default-source/benefitsdocuments/ohb/retiree/final-2020-21-non-medicare-retiree-premiums.pdf?Status=Temp&sfvrsn=be71d6d3_2
http://www.dhrm.virginia.gov/docs/default-source/benefitsdocuments/ohb/extended-coverage/extended-cov-premium-memo-61620.pdf?Status=Temp&sfvrsn=227fe0f7_2
https://www.dhrm.virginia.gov/docs/default-source/benefitsdocuments/ohb/extended-coverage/final-cobra-premiums-2020-2021.pdf?sfvrsn=4cddabbf_2
mailto:ohb@dhrm.virginia.gov

